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Gulf Meadows is a Deed Restricted Neighborhood
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Gulf Meadows area, per city ordinance, prohibits parking on your yard.

You can be fined.
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Electronic trash
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Ellington Airport last entry toward Clear Lake
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Weekly Trash Collection

Garbage collection
Green bin Recycling......... every other Friday Morning

Yard Trimmings
In city logo bags. Small tree branches in tied bundles

Friday Mornings

Friday Mornings

General Membership Meeting — next meeting Mar 28, 2023
Covenant of Faith United Methodist Church

7900 Fuqua St, Houston, TX 77075
4th Tuesday of each month
7:30 pm

President's Message

Hello to all of the Gulf Meadows residents.
| want to thank all of you that attended our
Feb general meeting. It was an increase from
our January meeting. That is very encouraging
and | hope more of you will attend and get
involved. As I've said, | will strive to increase
resident involvement and put money back
into the community for a cleaner, safer
community.

Ways that we are going to do that are,
we're bringing back the Yard of The Month
judging with cash awards, and adding a new
Bring Your Neighbor to the general meeting
award for anyone that brings five non
members to the general meeting.

Also, the civic club is going to pay a lawn
service crew to cut the grass and edge the
sidewalk and fence line on Monroe from
Springtime to Lettie. They are going to cut the
grass, edge the sidewalk, bag it up and haul it
away. That is only going to be a one-time
thing. That stretch on Monroe is a very busy
stretch and it looks so very bad. That's why
the GMCC decided to do that. That takes away
from the beauty of our neighborhood.

That is also why the GMCC is asking the
residents that have back fences on Monroe
that need repairing or replacing, please repair
or replace them. We are continuing to reach
out to the city to cut the esplanades properly
to avoid any accidents when you are turning
off of Monroe onto Springtime.

Again, thank you for your support and |
hope to see you at our next General Meeting.

Anthony Clark
President

March Meeting Speaker

This month we are hoping to have Mae
Haynes there to speak to us on “The
Advantages of Having a Website and the Use
of Social Media” | hope you can attend.
Please bring all of your questions and
concerns about this matter. Looking forward
to seeing you at the meeting. Let us know if
you have any suggestions at the meeting.

Gulf Meadows Civic Club



Deed Restrictions

DOGS RUNNING LOOSE IN GULF MEADOWS.

Many dogs are roaming around freely in our
neighborhood. This is not allowed in the city of Houston.
The city requires that ALL dog owners MUST keep their
dogs on leashes when leaving the confinement of their
property. As a pet owner, it is necessary that you take
responsibility for your pet and not impose on non-dog
owners. REMEMBER: Pet owner(s) are liable for any
damage or harm that their animal (s) do.

If any resident knows of any dog (running loose) and
you know where they live, we ask that you report to the
city and/or to any officer of the board listed on the front
page of our newsletter. Your identity will remain private.

The Gulf Meadows Civic Club

Yard of the Month is back!

We are restarting the Yard of the Month program
this year for the months of April, May and June.
Volunteers will drive the neighborhood early in each of
those months and make their choices. We would love
for your yard to be one of the winners. Once the best
yards are chosen, we will place a Yard of the Month sign
in the yard and list the winners in that month’s
newsletter.

We have also increased the amount of the Yard of
}he Month awards to the following:

15t Place $75
2" Place $50
3" Place $25

You must be an active civic club member to win one
of the awards, so if you have not paid for this year, do
your yard a favor and get that done as soon as possible
SO you can be a winner!

Bring Your Neighbors Promotion

Starting this month, we are starting a new
promotion at our general membership meeting. If you
can bring 5 of your neighbors who are not recent
attendees to the meeting, you will receive a cash prize
of $50. Just give your info and the names of your
neighbors to Dorothy when you come in to be eligible
for the prize. We would love to reward you!

Citizens’ Patrol

It’s been another quiet month. | did have one call
from a resident on Greenswarth that reported a
person living in their car. The Constable’s office
responded quickly and is working on getting the issue
resolved.

When | rode through the neighborhood | noticed
that all the heavy trash had been picked up. | also
noticed that a lot of the residents have already started
working on their yards for the spring.

It takes all of us working together to keep our
neighborhood a safe place. Do your part, join the Civic
Club, come to the meeting and get involved. Once
again, if you would like to sign up, please give me a
call.

Thanks,
Mark Schultz
713-991-3815

Rules and Regulations of Gulf Meadows

1. Do not park vehicles, trailers, or boats on front
and side yards of home, on grass.

2. Keep wrecked vehicles stored in enclosed areas
at your property.

3. Do not store inoperable vehicles on the street.

4. Do not leave cars on flat, on streets and
driveways for a long time.

5. Keep ALL boats covered (to alleviate standing
water and mosquitos).

6. Do not bring or park eighteen- wheel cabs in
Gulf Meadows (Hard on streets).

7. Mow and edge yards regularly.

8. Do not store clutter on front and side yards of
your home.

9. Obey heavy trash schedule. Do not put trash out
too early.

10. Control rodents around your property.

11. Install address on property.

12. Repair or replace broken fence(s) on your
property.

13. Keep dogs on leashes when you leave your
property.

14. Do not install basketball goals on the street(s). It
is very dangerous!

15. Do not store garbage can(s) in the front of home.



Walter Jones Park

As the Spring and Summer approaches, we are
seeing more people hanging out in the park after
hours. The Constable Department has committed to
patrol the park as frequently as possible. Thanks to
Jerry Garcia and his officers, and we greatly
appreciate the services.

Hospitality

We had a nice assortment of treats at our February
meeting which were enjoyed by all. Thanks to Elnora
Williams for the wonderful homemade cookies. Please
join us at our March meeting and feel free to bring
your favorite snack to share.

Lula M. Tippit
713-991-1242, 713-304-3334 (Cell)

Treasurer’s Report

Through March 20" we have received dues
payments from 116 members, and a whopping 27
people have made additional donations to help the
civic club. This generosity on the part of our residents
is one reason why we are looking for ways to give back
to the neighborhood in new ways. If you have sent in
your dues and do not see your name on the paid
members list by the following month, please contact
me so | can make corrections.

One of the items that we are hoping to address as
soon as possible this year is to allow our members to
pay their dues online, and we will have more
information on that as soon as it is available. We know
that many residents may not even have checks any
longer so it is our goal to give them another option for
payment as soon as we can. We will continue to accept
payments via Money Order or cash as well.

Thank you again for all of the dues payments and
extra donations so far this year. We are going to do
our best to put that money right back into our
neighborhood.

Daryle Schultz
Treasurer

Houston Parks and Recreation mowed the grass in
the park on Monday, March 6, 2023. Feel free to call
311 if you notice any unusual park activity. You may
also access the city at www.houstontx.gov/311.

Charles Williams
Walter Jones Park
Cell: 713-269-9020

Park and Recreation Dept.
832-395-7000
Park Rangers...832-395-7100

Helpful Phone Numbers

Auto Theft

713-308-3500

Animal Regulation & Control

713-229-7300

Burglary & Theft

713-308-0900

Houston Public Library

832-393-1313

City Dispatcher

713-884-3131

Crime Stoppers

713-222-8477

Harris County Sheriff emergency

713-221-6000

*HISD Dispatch

713-892-7777

Houston Police Dispatch
Non-emergency
Emergency

~ 713-884-3131

311
911

Houston Fire

832-394-6700

Houston Ambulance

713-884-3131

lllegal Dumping

311

Mosquito Control

713-440-4800

Neighborhood Protection

832-394-0600

Public Works (water & sewer)

832-395-2500

CALL 9-1-1 only if a life is at risk,

or a fire or a crime is in progress.

Constable Precinct 2 Dispatch
Constable Jerry Garcia

Dist D — Councilwoman Carolyn
Evans-Shabazz

Houston City Council Contacts

Carolyn Evans Shabazz:
districtd@houstontx.gov
Mike Knox:
atlarge1@houstontx.gov
David Robinson:
atlarge2@houstontx.gov
Michael Kubash:
atlarge3@houstontx.gov
Leticia Plummer:
atlarged@houstontx.gov
Sallie Alcorn:
atlarge5@houstontx.gov

713-477-4070
832-875-0111

832-393-3001



Clifton Colbert 03-01
Yulonda ljeh 03-03
Bill Rall 03-03
Ruth Tollefsbol 04-01
Damion Oliver 04-05

Thedro & Shirlene Oliver
Raymond & Anna Holmes

James & Mirthy Woodruff
Yulonda & Michael ljeh

MAR/APR BIRTHDAYS

Ralais Harper 03-03 Robert Simmons
Charlotte Dixon 03-08 Betty Earl
Katilin Gage 03-10 Morris Dixon
Kourthlandt Akins 04-10 Anthony Clark
Louis Taylor 04-13 Renella Bates
MAR/APR ANNIVERSARIES

03-01

03-28

04-05

04-27

Residential Trash Pickup

Odd number months Tree Trash
Even number months Junk Trash

03-11

03-12
03-24

04-26
04-27

Heavy Trash Schedule 4" Monday Horario de Basura Pesada 4'" el Lunes
Month Collection Mes Recoleccion
1 | January Tree Waste Enero Desechos de Abol
2 | February Junk Waste Febrero Basura Pesada
3 | March Tree Waste Marzo Desechos de Abol
4 | April Junk Waste Abril Basura Pesada
5 | May Tree Waste Mayo Desechos de Abol
6 | June Junk Waste Junio Basura Pesada
7 | July Tree Waste Julio Desechos de Abol
8 | August Junk Waste Agsto Basura Pesada
9 | September Tree Waste Sepiembre Desechos de Abol
10 | October Junk Waste Octubre Basura Pesada
11 | November Tree Waste Noviembre Desechos de Abol
** | December Junk Waste Diciembre Basura Pesada

**Check holiday pickup.




Gulf Meadow Civic Club Paid Members — Mar 20, 2023

1 Arendale St Fontenette

2 Arrowhead Ln. Diaz, Williams

1 Ballantine St.  Wright

0 Catalina Ln.

3 Coastway Ln. Glapion, McDowell, Simmons
1 Fairgate Ln. Drouet

0

Folkstone Ln.

13 Garden Park Dr. Abraham, Clark, Coleman, Coleman, Emmitte, Jenkinson, Kliesing, Nava, Parker, Perry,
Turcios, Walker, Williams

2 Greenswarth Ln. Carter, Carter

1 Gulf Dale Dr. Copeland

1 Gulf Meadows Dr. Byer

8 Gulf Spring Ln.  Ayala, Banda, Bautista, Johnson, Joubert, Martinez, Simmons, Witt

11 Gulf Tree Ln. Davis, Dewberry, Dixon, Hall, Johnson, Langham, Lindley, Thomas, Wade, Wiggins, Wright

0 Gulf Valley St.

13 Gulf Wood Ln.  Banda, Bonno, Fontenot, Garcia, Garcia, Harrysingh, Kozel, Landin, Robinson, Singleton,
Thompson, Vance, Wiggins

10 Lettie St. Conner, Ginikanwa, Guitguit, Huerta, Jones, Kayani, Martinez, Rosales, Skinner, Villa

32 Misty Vale Ln.  Antoine, Arellano, Avila, Casey, Collum, Esparza, Grooms, Halliman, Hendricks, Jeter, Lane,
Lavine, Lee, Lucas, Lucas, McCauley, Mitchell, Moore, Morris, Noriega, Noriega, Oliver,
Pardue, D. Schultz, M. Schultz, Shuman, Taylor, Tisby, Trevino, Waddleton, Wallace, Young

Palm Shadows St. Moreno, Saavedra, Velez

Peekskill Ln. Tippit, Williams-Gooden

Quiet Valley Ln. Miller

Red Robin Ln. Brantley

Saylynn Ln. Scotton

Springtime Ln.  Cardenas, Earl, Johnson, Kirkling, Murray, Prescott, Vercher

Wayfarer Ln.

N|O|IN|R|IRIFLINW

Wingtip Dr. Garcia, Riley

116 Total pd. members

Your Civic Club Needs You

We encourage all residents of our community to join, to stay in touch with local and
regional issues that improve our neighborhood. Yearly dues are $40.00.

Please send this form and payment to: Gulf Meadows Civic Club, PO Box 751023, Houston,
TX 77275-1023 or bring it in person to our next Civic Club meeting.

Name: Spouse’s name:
Address: , Houston, Texas 77075
Home Phone: Work or cell phone:

New Membership: ___Membership Renewal: __Own residence: __ Rent:___

| am interested in Citizen’s Patrol:__ Notary:___ Volunteering:__

ST =




MARY KAY

Janice Shaw
Independent Beauty Consultant

281-630-3436

JShawMaryKay@gmail.com %&
www.MaryKay.com/JaniceShaw @ w

Enriching Women's Lives ™

Corporate Events, Communi 2nts, Schot /e any 0 0
occassion!! i 2 10
: O
Specializing in Hip-Hop / Rap, R&B, Pop, ! 4 8 g 660
Zydeco, Gospel and much morel! i
; aca a & o

Luthur G. Walker TH'S COULD BE
YOUR AD HERE.

Covenant of Faith
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH = FOR AN AD lN OUR
713-991-5327 i || MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

Sundsaxnhgg;n éng‘g\é?rs,lhép; :‘? g _ Contact: Daryle Schultz
Wednesday nght Prayer 7 p.m. ! at: 713-991-3815
| THISCOULDBE || | THISCOULDBE ||

YOURAD HERE. | | YOURADHERE. ||
FOR AN AD IN OUR 53

FOR AN AD IN OUR

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

Contact: Daryle Schultz
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Contact: Daryle Schultz
at: 713-991-3815 af: 713:8843015
Advertse | THISCOULDBE |
o Si E | L
Art Size l_s;; Issll:(es & YOU R AD H E RE . E

BusinessCard  $1500 7500 | | FOR AN AD IN OUR
Dbl. Business Card ~ $25.00 $140.00 | MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

One letter-size INSERTED FLYER is $75.00 per issue. Contact: Daryle Schultz
J at: 713-991-3815

To list an ad call any one of the current board members. ':
Cutoff for next newsletter is Apr 14, 2023 é




